
 Morrow Elementary  2023-2024 
Beginning of Year Information 

 
  

We are very excited to welcome all of our Morrow Patriot scholars and families for the 23-

24 school year. Our theme this year is: 

Morrow Patriots Accelerating to Excellence – 

Promoting Continuous Improvement, Student Achievement, and Teacher Efficacy  

 

  
At Morrow Elementary, we continue on the PATHS (Positive Attitude, Treat others with 
Respect, Honorable, and Stay Safe) to Success. We are proud to serve you and look forward 

to a year of positive relationships in our learning community. Our goal is to provide the 
most up-to-date information available to our Morrow stakeholders. Please take a moment 

to review the website for updated information.   
 
Please review below for important information regarding the requirements for the new 

school year: 
 

 
School Unified Dress Code: For the 2023-2024 school year the students are expected to 
wear clothing based on the unified dress code: Shirts - (Polo Style) Colors - Blue, Red, or 

White. Bottoms - (Pants, Shorts, Skorts, or Skirts) Colors - Navy or Khaki.  
 
Meet & Greet – Friday, August 18th • 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.  

 

First Day of School – Monday, August 21, 2023  

 
School Hours – 7:50 a.m. to 1:50 p.m. 
 



1. We are pleased to inform you that Morrow Elementary will be operating Community 

Eligibility Provision (CEP) in the 2023-2024 School Year. The provision is available to 

schools that are participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast 

Programs with 40% or higher of students receiving SNAP, TANF and Extension of 

Benefits. Great news for you and your students! All enrolled students of Morrow 

Elementary are eligible to receive a nutritional breakfast and lunch at no cost to your 

household. No further action is required of you. Breakfast is served daily from 7:20 a.m. 

- 7:40 a.m. in the cafeteria for students in grades kindergarten through grade 5. 

Students must arrive no later than 7:30 a.m. to be served breakfast. Children will NOT 

be allowed on campus prior to 7:20 a.m. If children are eating breakfast at home, they 

should not arrive at school until after 7:30 a.m.  

2. School begins promptly at 7:50 a.m. for students in Grades Kindergarten through 

Grade 5. Students in Grades K – 5 who arrive to school after 7:50 a.m. must be 

escorted to the front of school and signed in by a parent.  The parent will need to 

wait for a staff member to escort the child to class. 

 

3. Pre-K students should not be on campus until 7:45 a.m. If you arrive early, please 

move all the way to the north to allow other vehicles to enter the campus. Staff 

will be at the north gate beginning at 7:45 to escort Pre-K students to class. 

Morrow Elementary School Afterschool Program – Please visit www.sorefjcc.org for 

additional information. You may also email Vanessa Wolcoff (vwolcoff@sorefjcc.org) 

 

Suggested Student Supply List – The supply list is posted on the school’s website @ 
https://www.browardschools.com/morrow.  In addition, please purchase a personal set 

of Headphones for your child (Please no rolling backpacks).  

 

Title 1 Open House: Wednesday, August 30, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  

 

Please contact the school at 754-322-7150 if you have questions or need additional 
information. 

 
We wish all of our Morrow Patriots a fantastic learning experience!  
 

With Love, Gratitude, and Respect for ALL, 

Dr. Crowle, Principal 
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